
Dear Competitor, 

This is a friendly reminder that the registration for the upcoming Horse Show is closing soon! 

Event Date: [Insert Date Here] 

Registration Deadline: [Insert Date Here] 

Please ensure that you have completed your registration to secure your spot in the show. You can 

register online at [Insert Registration Link]. 

If you have any questions or need assistance, feel free to contact us at [Insert Contact 

Information]. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Best Regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Organization Name] 


